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Contact CVB Program and Information Management and Security 

(PIMS) at: CVB.PIMS@aphis.usda.gov 

Introducing the NCAH Portal News for CVB Newsletter 

NCAH Portal News for CVB is a newsletter that we’ll use to share information with our users about the NCAH Portal 

as it relates to the Center for Veterinary Biologics (CVB). You are receiving this newsletter because you have been 

identified by your firm as a NCAH Portal user. Some things that may be included in future issues are user guide and 

training video updates, lessons learned by other users, upcoming system updates and other useful items to enhance 

your experience. This newsletter will be distributed to the email address we have on file for you in the Licensing, Serial 

Release and Testing Information System (LSRTIS), but feel free to pass it along to others.  

We will continue this newsletter for as long as it proves useful for NCAH Portal users. The frequency of the newsletter 

issues will depend largely on the feedback we get from users (aka you!). Since you’ve only been using the NCAH Portal 

for a couple months we’ve got a lot of things to share now, but as the learning curve levels out we may not need to 

release issues as often. 

If you have an item you would like to see discussed in a future issue or if you want to share your thoughts on this 

newsletter, please email us at CVB.PIMS@aphis.usda.gov. 

Helpful Tips for using the 

Portal 

You Asked, We Answered What to Expect From the 

Next Phase of the Portal 

What we’re working on for future issues... 
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